THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Robert B. Lewis, Associate Superintendent

DATE:
February 12, 2007

TOPIC:
District Facility Plan

DISCUSSION:
The Hardin County Board of Education has reviewed and accepted the first draft of the District Facility Plan (DFP).  Following Kentucky Department of Education (KDE) protocol, the district held a Local Public Hearing on the DFP on February 8, 2007 at 5:30 p.m.  The Hearing was to allow the general public to review the plan and to make either a verbal or written statement concerning the plan.  If any statements were made concerning the DFP, the Local Hearing Officer, Robert B. Lewis, would present those comments to the Hardin County Board of Education.  The Local Hearing Officer opened the meeting stating the purpose of the meeting, reviewed the agenda and DFP, and then adjourned the meeting at 6:30 without receiving any comments from the public.  

Following the Local Board Hearing the Department of Education will prepare a Hearing Officer’s Report.  This report will be submitted to the Hardin County Board of Education for review.  If “accepted”, the Hardin County Board of Education will vote for approval and submit the Final Proposal to the Kentucky Board of Education.

